
1180 Crawford Ave. Colorado Springs, CO. 80911 

(719) 392-8439 / staff@wsd3fcu.org / www.sd3fcu.org 

 

staff@wsd3fcu.org 

   

 

 

 

As we begin to explore what a 

post-pandemic world looks like, 

we here at the Credit Union 

would like to take some time to 

thank our members. This 

wonderful community has truly 

banded together, and it has 

been our pleasure to continue 

service to our members 

throughout the entirety of last 

year. To our members, we 

would like to note our 

appreciation for your collective 

patience and perseverance 

through all of this. We are 

happy and proud to announce 

that our lobby is open (as of 

May 20th) and we look forward 

to serving all of you in person! 

 

There are numerous questions 

on our minds as we move 

forward past the pandemic that 

put life on hold for the past year. 

One such question is: when will 

we be able to return to the 

Annual Meeting and Member 

Appreciation Day in person? Due 

to guidelines and regulations, we 

estimate that 2022 will be the 

year that in-person festivities will 

return. As excited as we are to 

be able to see our members, we 

also do not want to jeopardize 

anybody’s health. Due to this, we 

will keep those activities online 

this year. Give us a call if you 

have any questions or concerns! 
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Yearning for online options for 

your regular banking? Download 

these recommended apps on 

your phone for easy and quick 

alternatives to in-person 

banking. Stop by or give us a call 

if you have any questions, 

concerns, issues, etc… 

 

 

TouchBanking allows our 

members to access their account 

balances, make transfers and 

loan payments, and login using 

fingerprint or face I.D! 

 

 

 

Go to the App store and 

download the CardValet App to 

explore the wide variety of 

safety options you are able to 

set on your debit card. 

 

 

 

It is no secret that School District 

3 Federal Credit Union would 

not be the Credit Union we are 

today without the endless 

efforts of our volunteers. At the 

core of any community are those 

who give their time to make it a 

better place, so we would like to 

shout-out and commend these 

individuals for their dedication. 
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